Tabb High NJROTC Program

In 2011, the Navy disestablished 48 NJROTC units. Due to low enrollment, Tabb High was identified as one of
these units.

The Navy has offered YCSD the opportunity to apply for a Navy National Defense Cadet Corps (NNDCC) unit as an
alternative to the NJROTC program; however, funding for staffing is not provided and funding for instructional
support is significantly limited.

Recommendation:

* Complete NNDCC application (non-binding)

£ 3
If at least 100 students register for this course and we receive additional revenue from the state or local

government to close the remaining $4.5 million gap, the NNDCC program at THS would be offered with one
instructor. If less than 100 students register, NNDCC would not be offered and students interested in a Naval
Science course would be offered the opportunity to participate in the NJROTC program at York High.

* If no additional revenue is provided by the state or local government and the division has to make additional
cuts in expenditures, then the NNDCC program at Tabb High would not be offered unless registration
numbers were significantly higher (125-150).

Note:
Budget Book - page 172
The anticipated deadline for student registration is in March.



